Floyd V. Stewart
STATION MANAGER

. Marion J. Pilant
Monell /.s’walaad&m; Company oy
Telephone BE5-5220
MONETT, MISSOURI

December 5, 1974

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is in reply to your DX report of reception

of KBRMO from 1:57 A.M. to 2:30 A.M. CST on

Nov. 18 1974, Thank you very muchfor your letter
and the tape. 1I'm gad to know that we were coming
in so well in Lincoln.

I am very happy to confirm your reception of K3MO
based on the information you have included. After
listening to the tape, I was frankly, quite amazeé
at the quality of the signsal.

Several other members of the Club also sent tapes.
All in all we have been guite pleased at the response
to the test. As you requested, I am sending a list
of the peovle who have responded to the program.

Thanks again for your nice letter and the tape, and
please accept my wishes for a very Joyous Holiday
Season.

[ | }
Sincerely, /

\ﬁJ&Nv <7 42/%447149

\jim Helmkamp, C.Z



